
  
PRESIDENT OF THE ECONOMIC 

AND SOCIAL COUNCIL 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                  26 April 2024 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

Further to our letters dated 8 March and 16 April 2024, respectively, we have the honour 

to transmit the final programme of the joint GA-ECOSOC event under the theme “El Niño 2023-

2024: Actions for the safety, sustainability and resilience of people and the planet”, to be held 

on 30 April 2024 in the Trusteeship Council Chamber, United Nations Headquarters in New York.  

For additional information on this meeting, your Office may contact Ms. Sneha Dubey 

(sneha.dubey@un.org)  at the Office of President of General Assembly and Ms. Jennifer Pérez 

(jperezo@minrel.gob.cl)  at the Office of President of Economic and Social Council. 

 Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

               

       Dennis Francis                                                                       Paula Narváez 

      President of the General Assembly                                         President of the Economic  

                    and Social Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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